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   We had our second Sir Luncheon on February 6th. Our Speakers 
were from the Rincon Del Rio Organization. They gave us an update 
on the future construction of a Senior community in the area of 
Rincon, off of Highway 49.

   I would like to give Kudos to Ron Wolyn, recipient of the coveted 
Tan Jacket. This jacket is  presented to an individual who has 
demonstrated elevated golfing skills. This honor was presented to Ron 
by Pete Morelli, and Walt Reno from the State Sir Golfing Association. 

   On February the 20th we will have our first Sir Beer Tasting of the 
year. It will take place at Old Republic Roadhouse formerly known as 
the 5 Mile House.

   Our next meeting will be on Wednesday March the 6th., at the Club 
House at 11:30 AM. our Speaker will be Supervisor Ed Scofield. Our 
special Sir Guest will be Area 2 Governor Pascual Perez. He will be 
honoring three of our members. 

   Hope to see many of you there. Remember to call and confirm your 
attendance.
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BIRTHDAYS MARCH 2019     

WINE WINNERS

BILL TUDOR  PAT GRAHAM

RON TRIMBLE  JIM MORRILL

GARY BELL  JIM GOETSCH

LITTLE SIR
BOB KROGMAN

FREE LUNCH WINNERS

AL GUSTAVSON

LARRY JACOBSEN

 

TOM ANDERSON     LON FISHER
BRIAN FOSTER    GUY FRANK   

FRED FRIEDBERG  RICHARD GOLDSBERRY
JAMIE HASH  JIM HEARITY 

DON JENKINS  WALTER KLEKOWSKI 
AL LANZA   DICK LEGGET 

BRIAN LEWIS  ED O’REILLY  RON WOLYN  
MARK WUELFING

SIR BRANCH GOLF SCHEDULE 2019 
DATE   COURSE            FORMAT          START               
3-11 PEACHTREE  4M2B                09:00   
3-26 COLUSA  2MBB            08:00  
 4-9 TABLE MT.         4M3BB             08:00  
4-23 CHERRY IS.  4M1BB 08:30  
5-7 DAVIS       4M2BB    08:30    
5-20      ALTA SIERRA             4M(SCR)          09:00              
5-28 PLUMAS  SCRAM 08:00 
 6-11 CHERRY IS.  4M2BB 08:30  
6-17     TURKEY CR.  IND. NET        08:00               
6-25 COYOTE RUN 2MBB               08:00  
7-9 COLUSA        4M2BB 08:00    
7-15     AUBURN VALLEY IND. NET 09:00            
7-22 PEACHTREE       4M2BB 09:00  
8-6 TABLE MTN  LOW-NET 08:00             
8-19      LAKE OF PINES        4M(SCR) 08:30              
8-27 TURKEY CREEK 4M2BB 08:00             
9-10 DAVIS   2MBB   08:30 
9-16      DARK HORSE            4M2BB  09:00                  
9-24 PLUMAS  4M2BB 08:00    
10-8 CHERRY IS.  SCRAM 08:30  
10-22 COYOTE RUN LOW NET 08:00  
11-11 SIERRA PINES(9) TBA               10:00  
11-18    LINCOLN HILLS TBA               09:30    

GOLF 

RAY TSCHIRHART 

     Our February meeting  speaker was Carol Young, owner and developer of 
Rincon Del Rio. Her main point of the presentation was to let us know the 
choices we have approaching our senior years and to plan ahead instead of 
being forced into quick, sometimes wrong decisions.     SIRs winning our free 
luncheon drawing were Larry Jacobson and Al Gustavson.    Six SIRs were 
lucky raffle winners for wine drawing. They were Bud Abbott, Jim Morrill, 
Patrick Graham, Gary Bell, Bill Tudor and Bob Cunningham… Our speaker 
for March will be Ed Scofield, District 2 Supervisor to bring us up to date on 
Combie Corner and South County projects.  Bring your questions. 
                                         See you in March. 



TRAVEL OPPORTUNITIES
TERRY EBERHARDT  

 

FEBRUARY LUNCHEON

Sons in Retirement Lake of the Pines 

Beer Tasting Excursion 

Please join Chapter 170 of Sons in Retirement, Lake of the Pines, 
for a beer tasting event at the the ol' Republic ROADHOUSE 

(originally called the 5 mile house).  

When:  Wed, February 20th at 1:00PM to 4:00 PM  
    (End time not fixed)  

Where:  ol' Republic ROADHOUSE restaurant 
  18851 California Highway 20  

  Nevada City  
ol' Republic purchase the 5 mile house a few years ago with the 
intent of re-opening the restaurant.  They have now finished this 

task and are open.  We will go there for a late lunch so that we can 
do the beer tasting and have lunch all in the same place and return 
before it is dark. The facility has a large room in the back that they 

have agreed to use for our get together. Based on other SIRs 
reviews and my visit the food is good and the location is easy to 

get to.  They also have a bread bakery on site with very good bread.  
They do not normally do beer tasting at this location but will do so 

for our group.  They have the full range of ol' Republic brews as 
well as wine for the non-beer drinkers  

Please RSVP by Feburary 18th  if you are coming.  
Marc Loranger (408) 772-5308 – (marc.p.loranger@gmail.com) 

mailto:marc.p.loranger@gmail.com
mailto:marc.p.loranger@gmail.com


RESPONSIBILITY CLAUSE All tours, trips and other activities arranged for or by SONS IN RETIREMENT, INC. and 
its branches are for the convenience of the members and their guests who desire to participate. SONS IN 

RETIREMENT, INC and its branches do not assume any responsibility for the well being or safety of the participants, 
their guests or their property in matters pertaining to

said tours, trips or other activities.

DECLARATIONS

President Ed Benson  
Vice President Jim Johnson 

Secretary Ron Flagel 
Treasurer Roy Hodgkinson 

Regional 1 Director Mark Stuart
Reg Golf Dir Pete Morelli

You will receive an e-mail that asks if you are 
attending the luncheon.

Please respond to that email
There will be a buffet luncheon including 

entree, salad and dessert.
Menu determined by the chef later allowing 

more time to put together the most cost 
effective lunch for us.  Saving the association 

(and us) money

STATE OFFICERS

   
Bob Chan 268 8606

Terry Eberhardt 278 3362
Duane Heaton 925 519 5244

Jim Gunn  650 515 8517
Dennis Camarlinghi 404 434 6993

Chuck Mercer 268 9302

BRANCH 170 DIRECTORS

Bulletin Editor Rich Hibbs 268 3231
Bulletin Proof Reader John Brewer 268 8826

Chaplain Bob Chan 268 8606
Golf Chair Ray Tschirhart 714 392 9282
Asst Golf Chair Chuck Mercer  268 9302

Food Roger Pope 268 4794
Clothing Glenn Delisle 268 8624

Lop News Duane Heaton 925 519 5244
Music Larry Shelley 268 8369

Sunshine Ron Trimble 268 1917
Photography Larry Shelley 268 8369

Info Tech Hal Hawthorne 916 899 0720
Bocce Co Capt Phil Jones 268 7714

Bocce Co Capt Robert Reeder  268 7571
Travel  Terry Eberhardt  278 3362

Wine Tasting Terry Eberhardt 278 3362
Beer Tasting Marc Loranger

408 772 5308 

Big Sir Andy Ameigieras 278 3480
Little Sir  Bob Krogman 268 8199

Secretary Bob Cunningham 268 1844
Asst Sec Robin Friesen 209 373 6954

 Treasurer  Allen Bolen 278 3130
Asst Treasurer George Siffri 488 4033
Membership Jim Goetsch 268 3205

Asst Membership  Phil Jones  278 7714 
 

BRANCH 170 OFFICERS
       COMMITTEE MEMBERS

LUNCHEON NOTIFICATION


